
I would like to register my extreme concern as an Australian citizen with respect to 

the lack of factual data and studies on the long term effects of CSG fracking on water 

resources such as ground water subterranean aquifers and water catchment zones 

in Australia. We cannot live without water, our crops, animals and flora and fauna 

need this generation to act on behalf of the long term good of this great land. Please 

do not sell out the Australian people to these short sighted profit driven animals, all 

we ask is that proper science is carried out by independant authorities, I hope I am 

not too late to make a small difference. I could not locate the subject on the 

submissions page, thanks for your support. 
 


